

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 10th September 2021

Welcome back!

Our first week has flown by! It is lovely to have the children back after the summer holidays and to meet our new starters. All the children have done really well this week settling in and have cheerfully adapted to their new year groups and routines. We've got off to a great start but please remember that registration is at 9:00 and learning begins straight afterwards so good timekeeping is essential.

School Dinners

The cost of dinners is £2.35 per day for children in Yr 3 and above. Early Years and KS1 children continue to get Universal Infant Free School Meals provided. Please ensure payment is made in advance and that accounts are kept in credit. Thank you.







One Way System Please continue to

Please continue to observe the one way system on the playground at drop off and pick up times.
Please also note that there is no access to the rear of school or the Early Years area from the drive - this gate is for exit purposes only.

Thank you.

Face Coverings
Unless exempt we
respectfully request
that visitors coming in
to school continue to
wear a face covering.
We thank you for your
support with this.

Medical Needs

We all have a duty to keep our children safe in respect of their medical needs and medicines in school. Please make sure you keep us informed of any changes to your child's medical needs. Copies of updated Care Plans should be sent in to school as soon as possible please.

Also don't forget, we are a 'nut free' school!

Kindly keep this in mind if you send any food in to school whether it be a packed lunch, a snack or a class treat.

Thank you.

Water Bottles

Please help your child to remember their water bottle every day - it is really important for the children to keep hydrated throughout the day.

